THE OFFICIAL





58 Parker Street, London WC2B 5QB, Fan Club Secretary, Susie Miller

Hello there!

Well, as far as those s.a.e.'s were concerned, it looks as though most of you just needed a memory jogger because — since my rather pointed comments last month — almost all the letters I have received have had an s.a.e. inside. I can tell you, it's been a real big help, so thanks a lot! And please keep it up!

Talking about thanks, I've got special instructions from David to thank you all for those fantastic Birthday cards and presents which have been pouring in to him over there in Hollywood. Latest news I had from him was that the sackfuls were still arriving . . . and it

was already way past his Birthday then.

David really thought you were wonderful — first of all for even remembering his Birthday (as though any of us could forget that number one Red Letter Day in the calendar!!) and secondly for taking the trouble to send things to him all that distance away. Oh, and he specially said I was to remember an extra-big 'thankyou' to all of you who actually made cards and presents for him yourselves. That made him really happy and proud because it finally convinced him how much you cared about him! Wow! (to borrow one of his favourite expressions) if he only knew!

One thing that he did find odd was the number of people who'd got the idea that he was twenty-one this year (whereas he was actually twenty-two of course). He even went so far as to suspect that I had been giving out false information about him!! Well now, if it was humanly possible to get mad with David, I can tell you THAT would have done the trick, because it touched me on a really sore point! One thing I reckon I do know about and

that is DAVID CASSIDY!

Anyway, David told me to tell you that he had an absolutely wonderful Birthday and that YOU made it an awful lot nicer because he knew that he was in the thoughts of so many of his British fans.

And now for something completely different . . . Have you noticed the SUPER-SERVICE page this month? Well, I hope that's the sort of thing you wanted, because Pat, Liz and I knew you wanted a Pen Pals page, but we thought it might be a nice idea to widen it out a

bit, so you could use YOUR page to pass on any messages you want to.

Maybe you've got a record or a picture you'd like to exchange for something else. Well, here's your answer: this is the page to put it on — but it MUST be an EXCHANGE, not a SALE. O.K.? So long as you remember that. Because we really will not print anything involving money changing hands. Don't forget to write your ad on a postcard clearly marked SUPER-SERVICE . . . There's no charge whatsoever — so you can't get much better value than that, can you?

Till next month then...